
Cybersafe: Staying Safe in an Online World

Supporting Families in the Transition to Kindergarten

Parents, families, and interested educators are invited to join the INLearning

Partnership at noon ET from Monday, August 22, through Friday, August 26, for a

live lunch learning event in the Indiana Learning Lab!

A Basket of Support for Parents and Families!

What's Available at Your Library?

Join us Monday, August 22, to discuss how educators can support families and

students before, during, and after the transition to kindergarten.

Join us Tuesday, August 23, for ideas on engaging families and students on the

importance of engagement in their academic success.

Join us Wednesday, August 24, to learn more about books, kits, technology, and

expertise available at no cost across the state in your public library.

Join us Thursday, August 25, for examples and lessons on best practices for

protecting personal information and promoting a more positive cyber experience.

Successful Strategies: Engaging Families & Students

Understanding Standards in Essential Need of Support (SENS) for Parents
Join us Friday, August 26, for a reshare of the on-demand SENS for parents session

and related resources.
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